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Flag for follow up.

You replied on 3/15/2018 3:19 PM.
Dear Ms. Thomas:

On behalf of the National Forum for Black Public Administrators (NFBPA), it is my pleasure to
request your favorable consideration to join us at spring Mentor Session as w
workshop presenter. Each year NFBPA hosts a training session for its Mentor Program in
Washington, D C. The Mentor Program is designed to to positively impact the professional
development of emerging public administrators. The emphasis is placed on skill building , with

Class . Please let me know your availability to conduct the workshop. We envision it to be a very
exciting workshop for our participants. Share with me what your requirements are to conduct the
workshop. | look forward to speaking with you. | can be reached at 202.408.9300 ext 114 or via
my cell at 919.949.0257.

Kindest Regards,

Marcia L. Conner
NFBPA
Executive Director
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